
Department of Energy 
Washington, DC 20585 

AU& 15 199991 

Mr. Bruce Camden 
Manager of Engineering 
Jessop Steel 
500 Green Street 
Washington, Pennsylvania 15301 

DeprMr. Camden: 

At the request of the U.S. Department of Energy (DDE), Oak Ridge National 
Laboratory (ORNL) performed a radiological survey of the Jessop Steel 
Company's facilities in Washington, Pennsylvania. The survey was performed 
because the Jessop facility had been used in the past to provide services to 
the Atomic Energy Commission, one of DOE's predecessors. I am enclosing 
three copies of the ORNL report, entitled Results of the Radiolosical Survey 
at the Jessop Steel Companv Site. 500 Green Street. Washinqton. Pennsvlvania 
(JSPOO11. Since materials from the Jessop Site may have been relocated to a 
residence, the survey also included some portions of the residence. This 
report will be furnished to the owner of the residence. 

The survey found that the radiation levels and measured radioactivity are not 
significantly different from normal background levels in Pennsylvania. Since 
no radioactivity relating to DOE's predecessor was found during the survey, 
DOE will eliminate your company’s facility from further consideration in its 
Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program (FUSRAP). 

We appreciate very much the assistance your company provided in permitting the 
survey, and I am pleased to notify you that no residual radioactivity was 
found. If you have any questions or if I can provide further assistance, 
please call me at 301-353-8149. 

I 
Si~ncerely, .c 

Enclosure 

44;. /$Y&&,& ,&,&<i 
W. Alexande; Williams, PhD 
Designation.and Certification Manager 
Off-Site Branch 
Division of Eastern Area Programs 
Office of Environmental Restoration 


